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December 11, 2021
Dear DLSZ Parents and Guardians,

Warm Lasallian greetings!

As the government lowers alert levels in many areas of the country due to reduced
cases of COVID 19 infections and we transition to more normal conditions, the school
would like to conduct this Survey to know your thoughts and preferences with regards to
your child’s education come AY 2022-2023.

Through the gathered responses from the survey, the information will help us gauge the
situation on the ground and plan according to the needs of our school. The survey
covers relevant items about returning to school such as learning preferences, transport,
cafeteria, health situation, vaccine information, and more. Further, it inquires on
important items about your child’s ODL experience.

This is just one part of a series of consultations with parents that we intend to conduct
for the duration of the planning process for post-pandemic scenarios. Hence, we
cannot stress enough the importance of your participation in this survey. Please click
on this link DLSZ Survey on Post-Pandemic Classroom Setup to access the survey.
Survey deadline is on December 16, 2021.

Thank you very much.

In St La Salle,

DLSZ Administration


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1MCHfVeFSB7MOP9MHA8l8E4AqpYEBhmWaX9pkioM6-mU/edit?usp=sharing

